1486
Chairman and members of the committee,
My name is Cole Christensen, representative from District 24.

HB 1485 will secure phone records so an individual, business, or other
agency, may not procure, access, or sell private phone records without
a signed release by the customer.

These past few years have created challenges with keeping information
confidential. | don’t want personal information floating around without
authorization.

This bill did create a problem that will be solved with an amendment,
and that problem pertained to an emergency agency and its ability to
ping the phone of a missing person. The person testifying after me
worked to make sure the agency can get the information in case of an
emergency.

| will stand for questions.



